
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

ROAD CLOSURES TO ACCOMMODATE 

PEACH FESTIVAL AND SHADES OF 

SUMMER EVENTS 

July 31, 2025 
 
 

 

 

 

WHAT: Temporary road closures are required to accommodate two events hosted 
by the Niagara-on-the-Lake Chamber of Commerce: The Peach Festival and 
Shades of Summer. These closures are required to support event infrastructure and 
ensure pedestrian safety in the Heritage District. 

 
WHEN: 

• Peach Festival: Road closures in effect from 7:00 a.m. on Friday, August 
8, to 7:00 a.m. on Sunday, August 10 

o Queen Street (from King to Victoria) 

o King Street (from Queen to Byron) 

• Shades of Summer: Road closure in effect from 7:00 a.m. on Sunday, 
August 10 to 7:00 a.m. on Monday, August 11 



 
 

o Queen Street (from King to Regent) 

 
CONTACT: For full event details, please visit the Chamber's website: 
niagaraonthelake.com 

 
COMMUNICATION: Details regarding these closures will be shared through the 
Town's website and social media channels. 
 
A designated fire lane will be maintained throughout all closures. 
 
The Town is working closely with Fire & Emergency Services to ensure access and 
response times are not impacted. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
 
Follow the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake on Facebook. Twitter, and Instagram for 
immediate alerts. 
 
Contact the Town: 
1593 Four Mile Creek Road, Virgil I 905-468-3266 I info@notl.com I www.notl.com

mailto:info@notl.com
http://www.notl.com/


 
 

 


